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Friday 15th March, 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
For homework this week, we are asking the children to think about our school 
value, Forgiveness.  
 
With this letter is the home-school resource for you to share with your children. 
We would also like the children to complete a home-school challenge which 
should be sent in to school next week, no later than Wednesday 20th March.  
 
The children can complete the home-school challenge set out in the resource, 
designing a maze tree, or they could choose from some of the options below: 
 

1) Design you own cross using craft or natural materials – there is some 
interesting information on the home-school resource about crosses from 
around the world 

2) Draw symbols that you think could represent Forgiveness 
3) Write about times when we might need to say sorry 
4) Create a comic strip story about saying sorry 
5) Think about Forgiveness in your own way and show us your thoughts! 

 
We will display this homework around the school to celebrate the children’s 
reflections on our value. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Claire McLaughlin 
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